
This week

Cwlwm Rhieni


Thank you to everyone who attended our first Cwlwm Rhieni (Parents’ Network) meeting in 
the school’s Nyth. The focus of the meeting was on Diversity and Inclusion. It was 
wonderful to hear your ideas and feedback and discuss how we can connect more closely 
with the community. The next Cwlwm Rhieni meeting will take place during the spring term 
when we will focus on reading.


      Pontcanna Christmas Fair                                                                                            
The Pontcanna Christmas Fair will be held on Sunday afternoon, December 15th. 

The school choir will perform, featuring all pupils from Years 4, 5, and 6 who are members 
of the school choir. Parents are warmly invited to join us to enjoy a festive afternoon in 

Pontcanna Gardens.


Nursery and Reception Welly Walk

Thank you to all the parents and staff who supported the Nursery and Reception 
sponsored walk at Victoria Park last Sunday. It was a beautiful day and we raised an 
amazing £1380! These funds will be used to enhance the learning experiences of our 
Nursery and Reception pupils, allowing us to purchase new resources and support their 
development. Thank you to all the children who walked three times around the park! 

We appreciate everyone’s generous contributions and support. 


Culhwch and Olwen Pantomime

Pupils from Years 3, 4, 5, and 6 had a lovely afternoon in Barry on Tuesday, watching the 
pantomime Culhwch and Olwen. Everyone behaved exceptionally and thank you to the 

staff and the parents who volunteered to help.
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Christmas Fair Raffle Prizes


 Here is a list of the Christmas Fair raffle 
prizes. Thank you to everyone who has 
contributed to this raffle. The PTA are 

kindly asking for donations for the 
tombola. Thank you!


Here is the link to the PTA shop:

https://ysgol-gymraeg-treganna-parent-

teacher-association.sumupstore.com


    Parents and Teacher’s Association


A reminder of these upcoming events. Thank you to the PTA and the volunteers for all their work.

https://ysgol-gymraeg-treganna-parent-teacher-association.sumupstore.com/
https://ysgol-gymraeg-treganna-parent-teacher-association.sumupstore.com/
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Language Pattern


Next week’s language pattern

Wyt ti’n gallu…? (Can you..?)


Ydych chi’n gallu..? (Can you..?)

Ydw/ Nac ydw (Yes/No)


Challenge

Gai ganiatâd I…? (Can I have permission to..?)


Allwn i gael…? (Can I have..?)


Discussion topic of the week

Y chwaraeon gorau yw…oherwydd (The best sport in the world is.. because)


Song of the week

Dadleoli- Hen Stori


Idiom of the week

Â’i wynt yn ei ddrwn/ Â’i gwynt yn ei dwrn (In a great hurry)


Here are the dates for the Christmas shows in December.


                                       Christmas shows y 4,5 a 6

Regarding these Christmas shows, we kindly ask that your child stays after school for all 
three performances and brings a lunchbox with them to school.

Please remember to book a ticket for the evening when your child’s community is leading 
the show:

Pwyll: 10/12/24 at 5pm

Branwen: 11/12/24 at 5pm

Manawydan: 12/12/24 at 5pm
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